
Immaculate Conception School - JC  
Arrival Instructions 

 
Entrance 20 minutes prior to game start: 
Immaculate Conception School will be using Kennedy Hall for teams and family members to 
enter prior to basketball games hosted at our school.   Kennedy Hall is located underneath our 
gymnasium and can be accessed from our lower parking lot.   This parking lot can be entered 
off of Clark Avenue.  
 
We will have an athletic committee member there to let you in the doors 20 minutes prior to 
game time.   We ask that all team members enter together, if possible.  When you enter our 
facility our athletic committee member will do the following: 
 

● Take temperatures  
● Have coaches, players and attending family members sign-in  

 
When the prior game is over, the athletic committee member will escort each team up to our 
gymnasium where teams can begin warm up and family members can pay their admission fee.  
  
At the conclusion of the basketball game, you will be asked to exit the doors at the east end of 
the gymnasium.  You can get back to the lower lot in two ways: 
 

1. On the side of the gym,  there are steps that go down where you can access the lower 
parking lot. 

2. If you do not want to use the steps, you can walk around the front of our school building 
to get to the lower lot. 

 
Because our buildings are not handicap accessible, if there is anyone that cannot walk up stairs, 
those family members will be allowed to enter the gym through our main gymnasium door.   This 
door will be locked and you will have to be let in by our admissions worker. 
 
*Masks MUST be worn at all times within our facilities.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our school office at 636-7680. 
 
 


